
A big thank you to our Murrays Bay PTA (Parents
and Teachers Association) for supporting our
school with the purchase of more basketball
singlets! With over 170 players now involved in
basketball, it's fantastic to see everyone proudly
wearing matching uniforms at games. We truly
appreciate the PTA’s continued support of all
our school sports teams—thank you!

PTA BASKETBALL SINGLETS - 
THANK YOU

SPORTS

NEWSLETTER
DATES

YEAR BOOK PHOTOS 

NETBALL STARTS TERM 2

If you have any team photos from Netball,
Hockey, Basketball, or Super Cluster days,
please send them through! We're always
gathering pictures for our yearbook and
would love to include your team
memories.
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North Shore Swimming, 
6  Mayth

Rippa Rugby Day Yr 3 & 6, 
15  Mayth

Super Cluster Cross Country,
12  Juneth

Kidzplay Year 0-4 
First game 
Saturday 10  of Mayth

Kidzplay BBQ 2  August nd

Netball North Harbour Year 5/6 
First Game 

Wednesday 30  Aprilth

Yr 6 Field Day 18  June th

School Cross Country 
5  June th

North Harbour Badminton, 
28  Mayth

Super Cluster Basketball, 
29  Mayth



CROSS COUNTRY

What to Wear:
 Students are encouraged to dress up

in their house colours for Cross Country
Day! Outfits should be sports-

appropriate, and proper footwear must
be worn for the event. If students

choose not to dress up, their regular
sports uniform is perfectly fine.

Ice Blocks:
 Every student who completes the

cross country will receive an ice block
at the finish line—thanks to our

wonderful PTA for providing this treat!



HOCKEY 
Starts term 2

Hockey starts on Monday
the 5th of May.  

Don’t forget to bring your
mouthguard, hockey stick,
long socks, and shin pads!

"Our school values are
central to who we are as

a community—this
includes our staff,
students, parents,

coaches, and
supporters. 

We ask that everyone
remember they are

representing our school
at all times and uphold

these values in both
words and actions."


